
Reducing the speed of traffic
helps other road users feel safer
and encourages people to walk
and cycle. This is especially
important for those travelling to
and from school.

We want Jersey’s roads to be
enjoyed by everyone

We propose to reduce the speed limit through Sion
Village to 20mph. This is shown on the map below:

Increasing the amount we walk & cycle contributes to an uptake in
active travel, giving wider health benefits to the people of Jersey.
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Village Gateways

Gateways to the village that
could include coloured
surfacing, signing, and
20mph road markings will be
placed at both ends of the
speed limit on La Grande
Route de Saint-Jean.

Have your say!
We would like to hear what you think, so please share any views or
ideas that you may have via our questionnaire. The consultation closes
on 18th June.

There are three ways to complete the questionnaire:
• Online via gov.je/consultations
• Pick up a copy at your Parish Hall and drop it back to them
• Pick up a copy at the Co-op in Sion and post it to us at

Government of Jersey
Operations and Transport
PO Box 412
St Helier, JE4 8UY

What happens next?
Once the consultation closes, we will gather and analyse your
responses. We will then report to the three Parishes in Sion and the
Minister will make the final decision based on their recommendations.
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